
 

 

Notes from the Fulton NRP meeting of April 1, 2015 

 

Present 
John Finlayson, Dave Delvoye 

 

Minutes 

The committee approved the minutes of the 3/4/15 meeting. 

 

Pershing Park improvements 

There is a proposal for FNA and the Park Board (per Commissioner Bourn) to split the $15,000 cost of 

providing shade structures at the Pershing Park wading pool.  The committee reviewed a draft list of prioritized 

funding options for FNA's share of the project and agreed that Community Participation Program Funds were 

the best option, followed by NRP Phase 2 funds, and, if necessary, NRP Phase 1 funds and Friends of Fulton 

dollars. 

 

2014 annual report to CPP 

The committee reviewed and approved, with no recommended changes, the draft of FNA's annual report to the 

Community Participation Program.  Thanks to Ruth for preparing the six-page document which 

comprehensivley lists and evaluates all of the organization's activities and outreach projects and the level of 

service provided by City departments and staff. 

 

Other business 

The committee deferred discussion of the City's Community Solar Workshops to the Board. 
 

Notes prepared by Dave Delvoye 


